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Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Reception,  

 

Throughout the second half of the Summer term, your child will get the chance to take part in Forest School 

education as part of our broad and balanced Langshott curriculum. 

Reception will take part in their Forest School sessions every Monday.  

To ensure that your child can participate safely with Forest School activities, they will need to have the following 

items in school on their set day:  

 

- a lightweight, waterproof coat 

- waterproof trousers 

- a pair of wellington boots 

- a lightweight, long-sleeved top (this could be a school jumper/cardigan/hoodie/Zoodie or other) 

- lightweight, long trousers/joggers/leggings (this could be school trousers/PE joggers or other) 

- a sun hat 

 

For ease, these items can be left at school for the duration of the half term if you wish. As ever, please ensure all 

items are named appropriately. 

 

Please also ensure that your child has adequate sun protection by applying long lasting sun cream before school as 

you normally would in the Summer term.  

 

Thank you so much for your support with our Langshott Forest School.  

Please do contact me if you have any questions.  

Many thanks. 

 

 

Mrs Amy Shevel 

Forest Schools Leader 
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